
NFB BELL Academy -  
Banking on Blindness Skills
The National Federation of the Blind (NFB) Braille 
Enrichment for Literacy and Learning (BELL) Academy 
helps blind and low-vision children, ages four through 
twelve, develop the literacy skills that will empower them 
to achieve their academic goals and live the life they 
want. This year, with the assistance of our Wells Fargo 
partners, we provide opportunities to develop financial 
literacy skills as well. In addition to Braille instruction, 
the program provides instruction in other nonvisual 
blindness skills through fun, hands-on learning. To learn 
more about NFB BELL Academy and to apply please visit 
https://nfb.org/bell-academy.
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	Text: Come join us for two weeks of learning, challenging, and exciting interactions with other blind people. Learn from mentors who know how to deal with blindness in a positive way, who are prepared to share their life experiences to keep your children from having to reinvent the wheel. Just knowing that a thing can be done is half the battle, and nothing beats gaining new friends through the challenge activities that make our BELL Academy truly special. 


